
Tuesday, December 2, 2019 
 

• Yearbooks will be on sale again from December 9-December 20. This is your last chance to pre-

order and guarantee you get one! The price is $65 and you may not purchase a yearbook if you 

have fines so get those taken care of now. 

• GSA, Mr. Stair’s room, be there.  If not we’ll miss you. 

• Hola hola!  Make sure to buy your ticket for the first annual dance hosted by EHS’ Latinos Unidos 

and Jackson’s Latinx Leadership clubs on Friday, December 13th from 7-10pm in the EHS cafeteria.  

Tickets will be sold through December 12th with the treasurer, $5 with ASB and $7 without.  

There’s a very limited amount of tickets available so get yours today! 

• Our first DECA toy drive has officially started! We will have boxes set out in front of office, in the 

science building, and in the cafeteria. Bring in toys!! Every toy that we get will all be donated to 

the salvation army’s toy drive. Let’s make it big 

• Today the TSA/Steam club meets after school, in the library.  If you are interested in a competitive-

makerspace-type-club, then please join us!  We are looking to fill a few more teams!    Come check 

us out! 

• Attention 10-12th graders: Are you in a College in the High School class? Don’t leave your credits 

behind & have to retake a class in college that you don’t need to. Make sure that you have 

completed your registration. Do you need help? This week during CHAMPS, visit the Career Center 

for a College in the High School Help Session. Bring your device. 

 


